
  

 

Merry Christmas everyone, and may the next year be very merry and bright! 

I would like to say a big thank you to all of the parents that came to the Parent Teacher 

Conferences. It was great to share the progress of the students in 5B, who have been working 

very hard already this year. 

Literacy 

In Literacy, students have 

been working on 

highlighting and annotating 

different extracts from 

biographies about Roald 

Dahl. Students have also 

reminded themselves on 

how to properly use 

dialogue in their writing. 

Students should start thinking 

about who they would like 

to focus on in their own 

biographies after the break. 

Maths 

In Maths students have 

worked on translating 

different polygons on a 

grid. This has allowed 

students to practice their 

work on coordinates as 

well as translation of 

shapes. 

In order to add a Christmas 

element to their work, 

students translated a 

Christmas star and a 

Christmas tree on another 

grid. 

 

Other News 

The students in 5B have 

been working very hard on 

their Christmas concert 

song, ‘Let it Snow’. We 

hope that many parents 

can attend the concert at 

08:15 on Friday 16th 

December to enjoy the 

event! 

On Wednesday, students 

enjoyed a Christmas party 

filled with lots of Christmas 

cheer (and food)! 
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